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Change	to	Quantum	Energy	Limited	Board	of	Directors	
	
	
	
Quantum	wish	to	announce	the	resignation	of	Mr	Angus	Mackenzie	as	a	Non-Executive	
Director	of	Quantum’s	Board	effective	from	20th	September	2017.	
	
On	behalf	of	Quantum	and	the	shareholders	I	would	like	to	thank	Angus	for	his	service	and	
contribution	to	the	Board.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Mr	John	Walstab	
Managing	Director	
20th	September,	2017	
	
	
																																																																					


